
Instructions for Submitting Oppositions Letter to U.S. Forest Service about the 
proposed LANL Electrical Power Capacity Upgrade (EPCU) Project 

 
Questions?  Contact CCNS at 505 986-1973 or ccns@nuclearactive.org 

 
In order for your oppositions to be considered by the US Forest Service, the instructions 
below apply to both the beginning and end of your submittal.  To distinguish between 
the instructions and the body of the oppositions, the oppositions are in Times New 
Roman font.   
 
Feel free to change the letter to reflect your concerns. 
 
Please take a few moments to submit your oppositions to the congressional delegation 
through their websites.  Links below.   
 
Submit your oppositions to the U.S. Forest Service by Monday, October 28th, 2024 by 
11:59 pm Mountain Time.   
 
There are three options below.  The email option appears to be the easiest because you 
would only need to add your name and address at the end.  Choose the option that 
works best for you. 

 
1. You can submit your objection and any attachments online at the following link: 
US Forest Service NEPA Projects Home 
  
2. Or, you can email them to:  objections-southwestern-regional-office@usda.gov  
You should receive an automated response to confirm the electronic objections have 
been received. 
  
3. Or, mail them in to the Forest Service Regional Office: 
  

Reviewing Official, Michiko Martin, Regional Forester 
333 Broadway Blvd SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 

 
 
For the signature at the end of the objections letter, include your name and address, 
along with a telephone number or email address, if available.  
 
 
 
 

https://cara.fs2c.usda.gov/Public/CommentInput?Project=63199
mailto:objections-southwestern-regional-office@usda.gov

